
December 19, 2023 

Addendum 3 

ITB #23-69-211386 
2024 Electric Flash Butt Rail Welding Services 
Addendum number 3 has been issued for clarification. 

The Closing Date for this ITB has not changed. 
Bids will be received until January 4th @ 3:00 PM Alaska time. 

________________________________________________________________________________ 

Clarification: 

The Period of Performance will be for one year with the option of four additional one year extensions 
agreeable by both parties. Total term of the contract shall not exceed five years. 

The mobilization rate to be provided in the Cost Schedule shall be for one year with the other line 
items. Future year extensions are subject to the escalation clause listed in the contract. 

If you have already submitted your bid and no changes are needed you can just respond via email 
that Addendum 3 was received and no changes to your submission need to be made at this time. 

If change need to be made to your bid you may email the revision which should just include an 
updated Cost Schedule and acknowledgement of receipt of Addendum #3. 

All other terms and conditions remain unchanged. 
If there are any questions regarding this addendum please let me know. 

Thank you, 

Greg C Goemer 
Sr. Contract Administrator 
Alaska Railroad Corporation 

Alaska Railroad Corporation 
327 W. Ship Creek Ave.  

Anchorage, AK 99501 


